

FLORIDA KEYS MOSQUITO CONTROL DISTRICT

Phil Goodman, Chairman Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman Bette Brown, Secretary/Treasurer Jill Cranney **Brandon Pinder**

Board of Commissioners

Executive Director Andrea Leal

18 Aquamarine Drive Key West, FL 33040

Telephone: (305) 292-7190 FAX: (305) 292-7199

www.kevsmosquito.org

September 19, 2024

To:

All Responding Bidders:

Grau & Associates

James Moore Marcum LLP Mauldin & Jenkins

From:

Bruce Holden, Finance Director

Subject:

Notice of Award: RFP 2024-06 AUDITOR

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held Tuesday, September 17th, 2024, in the Marathon Mosquito Control Headquarters located at 503 107th Street, Gulf, Marathon, FL 33050 made the following award:

> RFP 2024-06 Auditor has been awarded to Mauldin & Jenkins at a cost \$30,500 for the first year, \$31,500 for the second and \$32,500 for the third. This pricing includes travel to one board meeting to present audit results, unlimited correspondence, and optional continuing education opportunities for the District's Finance Team. Mauldin & Jenkins has extensive governmental experience and has worked with 3 mosquito control districts.

We look forward to doing business with Mauldin & Jenkins. Should you have any questions, please contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

Bruce Holden Finance Director